June 10, 2004

Mr. Brian P. Lamb Chairman and Chief Executive Officer C-SPAN Suite 650 400 North Capitol Street N.W. Washington D.C. 20001

Dear Mr. Lamb,

Thank you so much for meeting with our Ignatian Leadership Group. It was very generous of you to take the time out of your day to mentor us.

You taught me many things, especially the importance of being an objective viewer. You have decided to specialize in this with your company and have respected the viewer's opinion. I have learned that success requires much hard work, and that one must ardently push for what they desire, as you did when creating the ideas for C-SPAN.

This summer I will be coaching young inner city kids in Washington D.C. at Catholic University. They study in classes during the daytime, and we coach them in sports in the afternoon. Again, thank you for all of your thoughts of wisdom and your time.

Sincerely,